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From: Karen Oso <REDACTED> 
Sent: 09 April 2022 12:23 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support of Blackhall Community Trust for the proposed plans to extend and expand the 
existing building premises for Blackhall Nursery in Ravelston Park 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We would like to lodge our support of the proposed plans for expansion of Blackhall Nursery.  The 
Nursery is such an asset to the community but the building is small. It’s expansion would increase 
capacity so that more children can enjoy the benefits of the high standard of childcare and early 
years development offered there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Karen & Femi Oso  
REDACTED 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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